27 July 2022

Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) (the Act) — reference: OIR 2223-315

| refer to your information request we received on 7 July 2022 for the following:

Please advise in respect of Te Urihi a.k.a. The Gateway planned for Paraparaumu
Beach.

1. The total amount that has been spent on this project to date, including but not
limited to: Payments to Architects, Engineers, external Lawyers; government
departments and agencies.

The total amount spent on the Te Uruhi project to date is $1.22M. This has been spent over
the last three financial years as follows:

e 2019/2020 = $282,000
e 2020/2021 = $354,000
e 2021/2022 = $586,000

2. The expected cost of the Resource Consenting process and any other presently
underway reports.

It is difficult to give an exact cost just for the resource consent process. An approximate cost
of $280,000 can be attributed to date to the consent process. Noting this is included in the
overall total of $1.22M.

We have estimated a further $50,000 - $70,000 for the resource consenting process to
complete the limited notification process via the hearing for affected parties that made a
submission.

There are no reports currently under way.
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Sean Mallon
Group Manager Infrastructure Services
Te Kaihautl Ratonga Pakiaka
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